
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUEST 17146 RESPONSE 

Following Wigan Council's statement 
published yesterday; 'We are saddened to see 
the public statement made by Al and Al and 
the unfounded allegations made within, 
including the inaccurate description of events 
provided', could you detail any inaccuracies 
that exist in our statement. 
 
• Could you also provide a copy of the 

minutes of the meeting held at Wigan Town 
Hall on the 1st October 2024 between 
yourself (Alison Mckenzie-Folan), James 
Winterbottom, Al Taylor and Al Holmes. 

 

The Council does not hold this 
information, no minutes of the meeting 
were taken. 

 


